

March 16, 2007

Carol Shellock Town Planner Warrington, PA 18976

Dear Carol:

Thank you so much for bringing this fantastic advertising opportunity to the Central Bucks County area. We have had such a great response from the coupons in the calendar just in the first 3 months alone! We have heard great comments from our customers of how much they like the calendar. Even when you brought additional copies for us to distribute to our customers earlier this month, the feedback from everyone has been positive. We can't keep the calendars in stock. I can only imagine how much more successful this advertising venture will prove to be for us next year, after everyone in the area has become familiar with the Town Planner calendar and has used it for a whole year!

Sincerely,

Wendy Toone